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Letter for WASPI constituents to send their MPs

· Please only send the below email to your local MP. You can double check their name by searching “Find my MP” or visiting this link: https://members.parliament.uk/FindYourMP
· You may wish to vary the contents of the letter to include your own experiences. Please also include your full name, postal address and telephone number to ensure a response

Dear [YOUR MP’s NAME HERE],

As you know, thousands of 1950s-born women living in [YOUR CONSTITUENCY NAME HERE] were impacted by the Government’s failure to notify them of increases to their State Pension age. 

Many, including me, were left with little time to make alternative plans for their retirement and have been affected by this lack of notice ever since.

[INSERT YOUR OWN EXPERIENCES / CIRCUMSTANCES HERE]

I was disappointed that the Chancellor’s Budget did not include any commitment to compensating those affected by this historic injustice, especially given the Parliamentary Ombudsman’s report called on ministers to compensate and apologise to those affected back in March 2024.

Since then, more than 25,000 WASPI women have tragically died. We simply cannot afford to wait any longer for justice.

Therefore, will you write to Chancellor Rachel Reeves and DWP Secretary Liz Kendall, asking them to urgently set out proposals to fairly compensate WASPI women as soon as possible?

Keir Starmer has repeatedly spoken about restoring trust in government and delivering change. Urgently providing a timeline for responding to the watchdog’s findings is clearly central to achieving this.

Thank you for your support and I look forward to your reply.

Yours sincerely,

[Please include your full name, postal address and telephone number to show you are a constituent]
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